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IMPORTANT NOTICE

UG and PG students are hereby informed that during the Mid-semester and
End-semester examinations, you will be allowed to enter the examination hall
only up to 10 minutes after the start of the examination i.e if the examination starts
at 9 am, those who arrive after 9.10 am will not be permitted to attend the
examination. There will be a warning bell at the 10th minute after the start of the
examination. This rule will be implemented from the Mid-semester examination,
in March 2023. Similarly, students can leave the examination hall only after 35
minutes after the start of the examination. You are advised to be on campus at least
15 minutes prior to the examination start time. All invigilators and other
examination officials are requested to strictly adhere to this.

Controller of Examinations


